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July 30, 2014 

Panels Plus is back at BCMC for 2014! We are thrilled to be heading to 

Charlotte, NC this year and showcase our ongoing support to the fast 

growing housing market!  

Here at Panels Plus we have proved our sustainability and stuck with you 

through the low points of the market these past few years. We are excited to 

see the industry continuing to improve and we are optimistic about the 

future growth. It’s time for your business to get back in the profit and Panels 

Plus has the experience, support and efficient new products to help you 

capitalize on this exciting opportunity. 

We encourage all participants and potential clients to stop by our booth and 

hear our story as we look forward to hearing yours. You can contact us at 

any of the numbers below or visit us at www.panplus.com.  

866-PAN-PLUS 

Roger Paul 507-377-5374  

Tim Kaasa 507-377-5341  

 

 

 

http://www.panplus.com/

